Chair and Members of the Committee,

| oppose HB 3075-1 because it imposes
unnecessary costs, restricts freedoms,
and harms small business This bill would
have unintended consequences that
outweigh its benefits, negatively impacting
everyone because 2a rights are everones
rights . | urge you to reject HB 3075-1 and
seek better solutions for Oregonians.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Josh weaver



